
 
 

CANCELLED MEETING NOTICE  
 

AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN ACT  
ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

  
 

In compliance with requirements of Public Act 267 of 1976, 
 the following notice is posted: 

 

Notice is hereby given that the American Rescue Plan Act 

(ARPA) Advisory Committee meeting for Thursday, May 19, 

2022 has been cancelled.    

 

Janet Santos, MiPMC/MMC 

City Clerk 
  
 
IF YOU ARE DISABLED AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO PROVIDE YOU WITH AN OPPORTUNITY TO PARTICIPATE  
OR OBSERVE IN PROGRAMS, SERVICES, OR ACTIVITIES, PLEASE CALL THE SAGINAW CITY CLERK AT 989.759.1480. 
 

Posted:  5-17-22 

By:___jks______ 


